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NOTICE TO LICENSEES 

 

Notice # 2022-11                                                                                 Issuing Division: Administration 

DATE:  February 10, 2022 

TO:  All Gaming Licensees and Interested Persons 

FROM:  J. Brin Gibson, Chair 

SUBJECT:  Emergency Directive 052 

 

 

Pursuant to Governor Sisolak’s Emergency Directive 052, effective immediately, individuals are no 

longer required to wear a mask in public indoor settings in licensed gaming establishments, unless a 

local jurisdiction still imposes such a requirement. If a licensee is subject to a local jurisdiction’s 

requirement relating to masks, the Board expects full compliance from the licensee. 

 

The Board reminds its licensees, gaming employees, and the general public that a licensee in violation 

of any federal, state or local law or regulation is a violation of Nevada Gaming Commission Regulation 

5.011, and that the Board may seek disciplinary action by the Nevada Gaming Commission for any 

such violation. 

 

In conjunction with state and local health officials, the Nevada Gaming Control Board will continue to 

ensure that best practices are used in the mitigation of COVID-19, and its effect on licensee operations, 

and will issue further notices as appropriate. 

 

https://nvhealthresponse.nv.gov/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/2.10.22-Emergency-Directive-052.pdf

